Dear Families,
| hope everyone had a wonderful Thanksgiving Break filled with good food, laughter
and lots of time well spent with family and friends! It is hard to believe December is
right around the corner! Just a reminder that this week is the last week to finish AR
books for the month of November. In addition, our class goal for everyone to pass off
of their multiplication facts is December 16th! We are striving for a multiplication party
before Holiday Break! We continue to stress kindness as we continue our season of
giving within the classroom! Our scholars are doing an awesome job.
Warmly,
Mrs. Amoscato

Upcoming IMPORTANT

Tests ANNOUNCEMENTS

- Test Friday Our spelling words for this week can be followed by clicking here!
Spelling fe _ Spelling List
_Reading Comprehension Friday https://www.spellingcity.com/view-spelling-list.html|?listild=58500172

and Vocabulary Test.

- Grammar Quiz Pronouns and Vocabulary List

Plural Nouns Thursday
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